

ĐỀ ÔN HSG TA7 – SỐ 2

Name: _____

1. Listen to the following radio program with Jason Anders and complete the notes. Fill each of the gaps with NO MORE THAN THREE words.

WHAT TO BRING ON A CAMPING TRIP

- Some (1) _____ or end up sleeping on the cold, wet soil
- A blanket / sleeping bag because (2) _____ at night
- Stove with fuel, food containers, something to fetch (3) _____ if want to cook
- (4) _____ and bottled water to save cooking time
- (5) _____ in case someone gets hurt

Ex 2. Listen to Jimmy talking about traffic. Decide if the statements are true (T) or false (F). Circle T or F. You will listen TWICE.

1. Jimmy thinks the traffic is fantastic. T F
2. Driving in the city is a nightmare. T F
3. There is congestion on the radio every day. T F
4. Public transport can solve the traffic problem. T F
5. We can breathe better if we can solve the traffic problem. T F

Ex3. Choose the best option to complete each sentence. Circle A, B, C or D.

1. In the Samba festival, people wear _____, playing Samba music and dancing.
A. dresses B. costumes C. glasses D. hats
2. This photograph is of _____ when I was a baby.
A. me B. my C. mine D. I
3. My mother goes to work _____ a bus every morning.
A. on B. by C. in D. at
4. If people _____ the rules, there are no more accidents.
A. follow B. take care of C. obey D. remember
5. The film was so _____. However, my father saw it from beginning to end.
A. interesting B. exciting C. boring D. fascinating
6. I'm tired of _____ nothing to do at home
A. to have B. having C. have D. had
7. _____ the traffic was bad, I arrived on time.

A. Despite B. In spite of C. However D. Although

8. Use _____ when crossing the street.

A. pavement B. zebra C. zebra crossing D. crossing

9. _____ festival do you choose? – I choose Elephant Race festival.

A. Which B. What C. How D. When

10. You live in the countryside, _____?

A. do you B. don't you C. are you D. aren't you

Ex4. Supply the correct tense or form of the verb in parentheses:

1. You (meet) _____ your former teachers at 9 a.m tomorrow morning?

2. I hope someone (invent) _____ a machine to do homework for me.

3. Yesterday Hoa and Lan (cycle) _____ round West Lake.

4. It (be) _____ the hottest in London for 35 years.

5. Laura should (improve) _____ her English writing.

Ex4. Read the following passage and put a word in the box

enjoy

families

autumn

popular

on

Mid- Autumn Festival is very (1) _____ in many Asian countries, including Viet Nam. It is held in (2) _____. It is a seasonal festival. Traditionally, it was held to celebrate the summer harvest's end. Nowadays, it is the time for families to light the lanterns and (3) _____ a special type of food. The food is called Moon Cake, because it is round, like the moon. In Viet Nam, most (4) _____ buy Moon Cake from shops, while some other families make the cakes by themselves. People often eat Moon Cakes with fruits or tea. During the festival, people can also watch the Lion Dances by the performers (5) _____ the streets. Children like the Mid-Autumn Festival very much because their parents usually buy them beautiful lanterns.

Ex5. Choose the correct word A, B, C or D for each gap to complete the passage.

Sometimes it is necessary to (1) _____ our habits. Saving energy is one illustration. If we can (2) _____ more energy, such as water and electricity, we can help keep the natural environment safe. Saving water, for example, helps preserve our rivers and reservoirs. If we usually take 10- minute showers, in this case should try to take shorter showers. When we go out, we (3) _____ remember to shut off electronic devices such as televisions and computers. Turning (4) _____ the light is another example of

saving electricity. In short, remembering to help the environment, such as by saving energy, is one of our most (5) _____ responsibilities.

- | | | | |
|-----------------|----------|--------------|-----------|
| 1. A. exchange | B. turn | C. change | D. make |
| 2. A. help | B. save | C. cut | D. saving |
| 3. A. must | B. may | C. had | D. should |
| 4. A. on | B. in | C. without | D. off |
| 5. A. important | B. basic | C. necessary | D. main |

Ex6. Read the passage and do the following tasks below

Every year, thousands of people come to Edinburgh, the capital city of Scotland, to be part of the Edinburgh Festival. For three weeks every August and September the city is filled with actors and artists from all over the world. They come to Edinburgh for the biggest arts festival in Britain. During this time, the streets of the city are alive with music and dance from early in the morning until late at night. You can even see artists painting pictures on the streets.

Tens of thousands of tourists come to the festival to see new films and plays and to hear music played by famous musicians. This year, you can see over five hundred performances with actors from more than forty countries.

The tickets for these performances are quite cheap, and it is usually easier to see your favorite star in Edinburgh than it is London. So come to Edinburgh next summer!

A. Write (T) for True or (F) for false statement

1. A thousand people come to attend the Edinburgh Festival every year
2. The Edinburgh Festival lasts for three weeks every August and September.

B. Answer the following questions

1. What can you see artists doing on the streets?

- _____

2. How many performances can people see this year?

- _____

3. Are the tickets for these performances expensive?

- _____

Ex7. Re-arrange the words to make meaningful sentences.

1. It/ not/ is/ far/ to/ very/ go/ to/ the/ railway station.

- _____

2. February/ takes/ in/ usually/ Carnival/ place.

- _____

3. we/ riding/ time/ school/ This/ bicycles/ be/ to/ will/ tomorrow.

- _____

4. bike/ is/ belongs/ The/ mine/ the/ and/ Minh/ green/ other/ to.

- _____

5. Lan/ pop music/ likes/, and/ do/ I/ so.

- _____

Ex8. Complete the second sentence so that it means the same as the 1st sentence

1. They will use biogas for cooking soon.

=> Biogas _____

2. How about cycling to school with me tomorrow?

=> Let's _____

3. Linh walked to school some years ago.

=> Linh used to _____

4. Students in America have more days off than Vietnamese students

=> Vietnamese students have _____

5. Walking in the rain gives my sister pleasure.

=> My sister enjoys _____

Ex9. Make sentences using the words and phrases given:

1. This / most boring/ film/ I/ ever/ watch

- _____

2. In spite/ have/ good/ critics, / this film/ make/ me/ disappointed.

- _____

3. Halloween/ important festival/ North/ America.

- _____

4. Mickey Mouse/ my/ favorite character/ cartoons.

- _____

5. Trung/ drive/ his bike/ school/ every day.

- _____